

POLICE DEPARTMENT

RUSSELL P. JACK

Chief of Police

1901 DELAFIELD STREET WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53188-3672 TELEPHONE 262/524-3761 FAX 262/524-3914

February 26, 2010

Dear law Enforcement Executive:

On behalf of the Waukesha Police Department, I would like to invite you to a False Alarm Management Seminar we are hosting on **Thursday, March 18, 2010** from 10:30AM until 1:30PM. **Check in begins at 10:00AM**. The seminar will be held at the Park Recreation Forestry Building, 1901 Aviation Drive, Waukesha 53188. Lunch will be provided.

The seminar will be presented by Deputy Chief (Ret) Glen Mowrey, Charlotte-Mecklenburg (NC) Police Department, Captain Julie Bahr from Appleton Police Department, and representatives from the Wisconsin Electronic Security Association. Glen serves as National Law Enforcement Liaison with the Security Industry Alarm Coalition (SIAC). The seminar will include an overview of successful best practices and sustained alarm reduction initiatives; a Model Ordinance along with suggestions on using SIAC as a resource in designing and/or revising your alarm ordinance and alarm reduction program.

You are invited, along with a member of your command or management staff, to look at the important issue of Alarm Management. This program has been reviewed by the State of Wisconsin Training and Standards and qualifies for two hours of annual Re-Certification Training.

Please RSVP to Jennifer Johnson, my Administrative Assistant, at 262-524-3761, or e-mail jjohnson@ci.waukesha.wi.us by Wednesday, March 10, 2010 so that we can provide an accurate count for lunch. The lunch will be provided by the Wisconsin Electronic Security Association and SIAC.

I look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

RUSSELL P. JACK CHIEF OF POLICE

RPJ:jlj



False Alarm Management Seminar Thursday, March 18, 2010 10:00AM Check in

10:30AM to 1:30PM Workshop and Lunch (provided) Hosted by Waukesha Police Department

		E-mail Address
Name	Department	E-man Address
11002220		

Please fax or e-mail your response no later than Wednesday, March 10, 2010 to Jennifer Johnson at 262-524-3914 (fax) or jjohnson@ci.waukesha.wi.us. Any questions, contact Jennifer Johnson at 262-524-3761.